
March 30, 2005 
 
I am a financial advisor that receives the majority of my income from fees for 
assets under management, therefore; my clients know my fees in advance 
and see it each quarter. I feel more required disclosure of fees and 
commissions will have no impact on my practice.  

My concern with S7-06-04 is it will likely be another obstacle for the public to 
overcome to meet their financial goals. The advisors it will hurt are the 
younger less experienced ones. The big losers will be their younger clients 
that must be convinced to save, invest, and insure.  
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